
 

 

 

 

11th March 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would like to invite you and your child to attend two Parent Workshops in F1.  

These will be taking place in F1 on Thursday 28th March and Thursday 25th April. 

Each session will start at 3.15pm and last about an hour. The workshops are 

designed with you and your child in mind.  It is an opportunity to meet other F1 

parents and children and to ask any questions you may have about starting school or 

the expectations of children in F1.  Each session will be led by Mrs Honeybourne 

and Mrs Lucan but will involve your ideas, input and participation.  The sessions will 

each have a theme and you will be asked to work with your own child on some fun 

activities as well as doing some whole group work. 

If you would like to attend, please complete the form below and return it to school by 

20th March. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sarah Lucan 

Foundation Stage Leader 

 

 

Name of Child  ------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

I would/would not be interesting in attending Parent Workshops  

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 28th March 
3.15pm-4.15pm 
 

 

Thursday 25th April 
3.15pm-4.15pm 
 
 

 


